
 

 

UST:SO06-00-CI77 
A.Y. 2022-2023 

 
TO  :  THE THOMASIAN COMMUNITY  
 
FROM  :  OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL  
 
RE  : VISIT OF THE PILGRIM RELICS OF  

ST. THÉRÈSE OF THE CHILD JESUS 
 

DATE : 12 APRIL 2023 

 

 
The University, in coordination with the Santísimo Rosario Parish-UST, is pleased to announce 
the visit of the Pilgrim Relics of St. Thérèse of the Child Jesus to the Manila campus, as part of 
itineraries of the 5th Philippine Visit with the theme “Lakbay Tayo, St. Thérèse! Ka-alagad, Kaibigan, 
Ka-misyon.” 
 
The details of the overnight visit are as follows: 
 

13 April 2023 (Thursday) ǀ Santísimo Rosario Parish Church (UST Chapel) 
8:00 pm  Arrival of the Relics at the Arch of the Centuries 

Solemn Procession within UST Manila campus 
9:00 pm   Votive Mass of St. Thérèse 
10:00 pm Veneration of the Relics of St. Thérèse  
11:00 pm Closing time 
 
14 April 2023 (Friday) ǀ Santísimo Rosario Parish Church (UST Chapel) 
5:00 am  Veneration of the Relics of St. Thérèse 
6:15 am  Lauds & Conventual Mass 
   Rite of Farewell 

 
The Thomasian community is invited to pay a visit to the pilgrim relics. Access to the campus for 
the late evening activities at the Santísimo Rosario Parish Church (UST Chapel) is through Gate 
7 along P. Noval St. Please refer to the attached files for the procession route and access point. 
  
May this event bring a meaningful encounter and blessings to us as we deepen our faith and 
spirituality. Thank you.  
 
 

 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, OP    
Secretary-General 
 



 

 

 

PROCESSION ROUTE 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
ACCESS POINT AT GATE 7  
& ENTRANCE/EXIT FLOW 

 

 
 

 


